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AGENDA SEPTEMBER 9, 2020 

 
Note: Due to Covid-19 guidelines and restrictions by Governor Holcomb and Mayor Hogsett, this 
meeting will not be held at the Pike Township Government Center.  Meeting will be held at the Lions 
Club Indiana Headquarters, 8780 Purdue Road.  
 
I. WELCOMING – OPEN REMARKS – INTRODUCTION OF ELECTED OFFICIALS, CITY 

PERSONNEL 
 
II. REPORT FOR PIKE TOWNSHIP FROM INDIANAPOLIS METROPOLITAN POLICE 

DEPARTMENT NORTHWEST DISTRICT AND PROSECUTOR'S OFFICE  
OFFICER MARLIN SECHRIST  
ABBY QUALITZA, NEIGHBORHOOD OUTREACH COORDINATOR 

 
III. REPORT FROM MAYOR’S NEIGHBORHOOD ADVOCATE 
  KAYLA WRIGHT  

  
IV. REPORT FROM PIKE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY – JOAN GRIFFITTS 
 
V. ANNOUNCEMENTS, CORRESPONDENCE 
  IMPORTANT INFORMATION – VERIZON 5G TOWERS 
  Verizon Wireless is currently installing 5G cell towers in the right-of-way of major/    
  secondary arterials and neighborhood streets.  As of August 31st, 2,352 permits have been    
  either issued or applied for within Marion County.  2017 legislation by the Indiana     
  General Assembly provided the wireless providers with this right.  The City of Indianapolis has determined  
  some locations will require variance approvals.  To date PTRA has received four petitions containing   
  various addresses.  PTRA will continue these petitions.  The link to review an Excel file of all the permits   
  and their stauts as of August 31st is 	https://www.indy.gov/activity/small-cell-facilities 
  Further discussion will be held at PTRA’s meeting. 
     
VI. ALCOHOL PERMITS 
 
VII. TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
VIII. LAND USE – NEW PETITION 
 
 1) 8403 Michigan Rd. – 2020-DV1-039 Dori CP LLC, (Domino’s Pizza) requests a variance of development   
  standards to provide for a drive-through restaurant without a bypass lane, with deficiently-sized parking   
  spaces and maneuvering area and three stacking spaces before the final drive-through component (bypass   
  lane to provide for parking lot circulation, 180-sq. feet for parking spaces, 23-ft. maneuvering aisle and   
  four spaces before the final drive-through component is required).  Current zoning C-4.  Council District 1.   
  Hearing continued by petitioner to 10/6/20, BZA.  Presenter is David Kingen, Justin Kingen.  Chairperson   
  is Ed Harper, PTRA Vice-President, District II. 
 
PTRA meetings are typically held the second Wednesday of each month.  Due to Covid-19 guidelines and 
restrictions it may be necessary to alter meeting dates.  This month’s meeting is September 9, 2020, 7:00 
PM at the Lions Club Indiana Headquarters, 8780 Purdue Rd.  The next meeting is scheduled for 
October 7, 2020 (tentative), 7:00 PM, location to be determined. 
 


